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Process/Product Change Notification 

 
 

PCN No:  2011-002 
Date:   7th March 2011 
Subject:  Discontinued Parts 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This correspondence is official notice communicating the discontinuance of the Microsemi parts listed 
below.  Please note that all reliability levels of these part numbers, and their customer specific derivatives, 
are being discontinued with immediate effect. 
 
Open Orders: 
All currently scheduled orders shall be delivered per the current schedule dates. 
 
Part Numbers Affected: 
UZ5906 thru UZ5990 
UZ5310 thru UZ5340 
UDZ8707 thru UDZ8791 
UDZ8807 thru UDZ8860 
UDZ707 thru UDZ760 
UDZ807 thru UDZ860 
UDZ5707 thru UDZ5760 
UDZ5807 thru UDZ5860 
 
Microsemi Contacts: 
For further Sales information, please contact your inside sales representative in the appropriate region: 
 
Americas International  

Microsemi Lawrence 
6 Lake Street 
Lawrence, MA 01841 
USA 
Tel: (978) 620-2600  
Email: sales.LAW@microsemi.com                
            

Microsemi Ireland 
Gort Road Business Park 
Ennis, Co. Clare 
Ireland 
Tel: +353 65 68 40044 
Email: sales.IRE@microsemi.com 

 
 
For further Technical information, please contact: 
 
Shane O’Donnell  
Principal Engineer 
Microsemi Ireland 
Tel: +353 65 6899724 
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